
I move to extend the duration of the Personnel & Finance Subcommittee charged with evaluating 

concerns regarding equity, recruitment, and retention from 12/31/2022 to 12/31/2023.  The 

subcommittee shall recommend to the Personnel & Finance Committee options for addressing 

identified concerns.  The Chair of the Personnel & Finance Committee appoints to the 

subcommittee and the subcommittee shall consist of one (1) representative from each employee 

group and union with the exception of the 720 employee group, which shall have two (2) 

representatives, one (1) representative from the Managerial Advisory Committee (MAC), two (2) 

members from Personnel & Finance, one (1) elected official, and one (1) employee to represent 

the balance of employees of the county.  Board Office staff will be responsible for generating 

agendas and minutes.  The subcommittee will convene in early 2023 and meet monthly during 

the workday. 

 


